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Spring is just around the corner! We can’t wait to hear the birds chirping, the grass turning green, and the days getting
longer. Mark your calendar to “Spring Forward” on March 12, 2023.

Thank you for taking the time for Parent/Teacher Conferences. It is important that we spend time with you as parents and
guardians to discuss the strengths and areas of focus for your kids. If you did not have a chance to schedule a time to
chat about your child, please make sure and call the front office. We can schedule you for a date and time that works best
for you.

Our Prom was held on February 24th, and it was a blast. All who attended had a great time! This year was extra special
because we held it at the Sawtooth Botanical Garden. This year's theme was “ A Night in Neverland” Students could win
prizes, dance, and enjoy each other's company. Thanks to Chris, Floyd, Rachel Ardnt, and Meghan at Albertsons for all
the flowers and food.

The Graduation ceremony for our seniors will take place on Thursday, June 8, 2023, from 1:00 - 2:00 p.m. It will be held at
the Wood River Performing Art Theater.

Our electives for Trimester two were terrific. They could not have been made possible without the community helping out.
We would like to give a special thanks to Deborah Knapp for teaching our students Ceramics. The crew at Swiftsure for
allowing our students to participate in their beautiful program. The students have learned how to connect with the horses,
teamwork, and patience during their eight weeks. Amanda Moulton, from the Hunger Coalition, for an educational
hands-on cooking class that taught our students how to make healthier meals. Abbie Mallory, from St. Lukes's, came to
SCHS once a week and taught our students healthy eating habits. In conjunction with Abbie, Allie Burns joined the class
to educate kids in CPR. We are grateful for the time each has given our students and school.

We are entering the end of Trimester 2. It would be helpful to check in with your child to make sure they are and have
been turning in assignments. March 9 will be here before the blink of an eye. We want all the students to get the credits if
they have completed the assignments and have been in attendance.
Toni,
Below are some important dates to remember:

e End of Trimester 2- March 9, 2023

e Teacher workday/ No school- March 10, 2023
e Spring Break/ No students- March 20 - March 24, 2023






